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Gómez-Acebo & Pombo has appointed Francisco Peña as head of its Lisbon office.

 

He replaces Carlos Rueda who was confirmed as the firm’s new managing partner last month.

Peña, who specialises in litigation and arbitration, has been a partner at Gómez-Acebo & Pombo
since 1989.

The firm reported total revenue of €60.2m in 2015, a 2.1 per cent increase on the previous year. The
Lisbon office reportedly grew by 15 per cent last year.
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